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December 5, 2024 
File: 160623114 

Attention:  Development Review Services, Planning Department  
The Corporation of Town of Caledon  
6311 Old Church Road  
Caledon, ON L7C 1J6 

Dear Aleah Clark, Planner 

Reference: Letter of Conformance – Civil  
12489 & 12861 Dixie Rd 
Caledon, ON  

This letter is to certify that I, Riz Akhtar of Stantec Consulting Ltd, being a Professional 
Engineer in good standing as a full member of the Professional Engineers Ontario, have reviewed 
and understand the design guidelines and standards covered in the Town of Caledon – 
Development Standards Manual.  

The functional servicing and stormwater management report dated December 5th, 2024 (including 
the preliminary site servicing, grading, and storm drainage plans), as submitted with the OPA-ZBA 
submission package attached hereto meets all the criteria set out in the Town of Caledon – 
Development Standards. Furthermore, the submitted functional design does not adversely affect 
the neighboring properties and is designed with good engineering principles.  

Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
our office. 

Regards, 

STANTEC CONSULTING LTD. 
 

Riz Akhtar, P.Eng    
Associate 
Phone: 416-418-3642  
Riz.akhtar@stantec.com 
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